
There has been a lot of thinking and work on 

the best routes for bus corridors. 

These are known as Emerging Preferred 

Routes.

One route goes between the City Centre and 

UCD.

This bus corridor will start at the junction of 

Fitzwilliam Street Lower and Baggot Street 

Lower in the city centre. 

The bus will travel along Baggot Street Upper, 

Pembroke Road and Merrion Road.

At St. Vincent’s Hospital, the bus corridor runs 

along Nutley Lane onto the Stillorgan Road.

Here, it joins the Bray to City Centre bus 

corridor that connects to the UCD Campus. 
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There will be new cycle lanes along this route.

We will put in new pathways and pedestrian 

crossings.

Now, the bus journey from UCD to the City 

Centre takes up to 35 minutes.

With the bus corridor, this journey will take up to 

15 minutes.

We need to make changes along the route to 

make room for the bus corridor.

For example, changing road layouts, making 

changes to some land and gardens. taking away 

parking spaces, taking down and replacing some 

trees, 

You will find a map for this route and an 

information booklet at:

www.busconnects.ie
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The route is 4 kilometres.

http://www.busconnects.ie/

